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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I live in Bozeman, MT and I am a frequent user (4-5 times a week) of mountain biking trails throughout our local

area. I think the number of mountain bike trails in our area needs to increase and not be restricted. Over the last

decade mountain biking popularity has sky rocketed and there are towns throughout the United States that build

trails and have somewhat of an economy based around bikes. Bozeman and Big Sky, being a popular outdoor

recreational area, could greatly benefit from expanding mountain biking trail systems. 

 

The FS should open up more trails for volunteers to come out and work on trails. The mountain biking community

is one of the biggest group of volunteers that come out and work on trails. 

 

Thanks for considering my comments.

 

Chris D.


